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Leeds Castle 
 

This week Year 2 visited Leeds Castle for their first 

enrichment experience of the year.  They learned 

about life in the castle and its female owners across 

its 900 year history.  To the student's delight, part of 

the grounds includes a huge maze that tested their 

problem solving skills with the first group to the 

centre earning bragging rights for the day!  The trip 

was rounded off with a stroll through the 

picturesque setting off the grounds that is home to 

many different types of birds.  The trip was a big hit 

despite the drizzly weather! 

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Discovery Class: 96.47% 
Home Reading:  Class: Columbia 66% 
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Chislet: 540 points 
Overall House Winner: Betteshanger: 182 points 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Discovery 
Isabella - for confident use of her phonics and blending 
skills 
Oliver - for perseverance and success with his letter 
formation 
 

Voyager 
Amelia – for showing confidence and ambition 
towards her learning all week. 
RJ – for always making the right choices and for his 
positive attitude to learning. 
 

Challenger 
Tilly-Rose – for her positive attitude and perseverance. 
Hugo – for his confident performance at a sporting 
event. 
 

Columbia 
Aaliayh - for her confidence and success representing 
the school at a benchball competition this week. Well 
Done! 

Jenson - for his perseverance and confidence 
representing the school this week. Well Done! 
 

Dates for your diary Term 3 
 

Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 29th January 
Year 1 Wingham Wildlife Enrichment – 30th January 
Year 4 Live Sporting Event – 3rd February 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 5th February 
Term 3 End – 9th February 
Term 4 Start – 19th February 
Year 5 & 6 French Trip – 28th February 
 

Litter Picker Frenzy 
 

Some of our pupils have taken the initiative to start up 
a litter picking group named “Litter Picker Frenzy”, this 
was inspired by the Young Voices minibus clean up!  
With the inclement weather they stuck to the 
playground and managed to half fill a black sack.  All 
members of the group have designed badges which 
they are very proud to wear.   


